
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 13, 2024 

 

 

 

Township Contract Customers of the City of Midland Landfill 

Midland, Michigan 

 

Dear Landfill Customer: 

The City of Midland owns and operates a landfill located at 4311 East Ashman Street in 

Midland.  On June 10, 2024, City Council approved a fee increase for its Landfill.  Attached with 

this letter is the new fee ordinance, which takes effect July 1, 2024, for all customers.   

Notably for Townships, the landfill fee has changed from $10.50 to $11.00 per cubic yard.  No 

changes to fees were enacted for Midland County residents using the landfill.  Residents 

continue to have access to one monthly visit up to three cubic yards (a level full-bed pickup 

truck) of waste or yard clippings from their own home for no charge.  Fees apply for multiple 

visits or specialty items.  Please contact us for more information. 

The City continues to work to limit fee increases while managing factors such as inflation and 

regulatory changes.  We strive to continue providing Midland County businesses and residents 

with consistent, excellent service and all-weather access in a cost-effective manner.   

Please contact us with questions at 989.837.6988 or lfgatehouse@midland-mi.org. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

 

Scott O’Laughlin 

City of Midland 

Landfill Superintent    
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